FA, contallo 3,34

Paula Santa-Rita
Vognmandsmarken 6, (3th)
4000 Roskilde
Denmark.

18th April 1973

Dear Sister,

I'm writting to you on behalf of a group of girls from the Copenhagen Redstockings who will be editing the next number of the Redstockings magazine. This number will be an "international number" and it is for that reason that I am contacting you. We would appreciate very much if you would write to us about the Woman's Movement in Italy as it is today. You can just write us a short letter about it, it does not necessarely have to be an article, just sends us what you can or what you have. It would be good if it could be in English but if it is only possible in Italian send it all the same, we'll find somebody to translate it. (Maybe even I will manage - I'm Portuguese).

We are very short of time and this might be a problem. We must

We are very short of time and this might be a problem. We must have all the material in on the 26th of this month, do you think it will be possible for you to send anything before then? If that is not possible we are still interested in hearing from you as we might use the material at a later date and besides its always good to keep in touch with each other, dont you aggree? We really hope we'll get news from you before the 26th. With sisterly greetings,

PAULA

purponder e preparar pasco moteriali.!